Solasia

Notice of Head Office Relocation

We are pleased to inform you that with effect from February 5, 2018, our head
office will be relocated to the following address.

[New Address]

4F SUMITOMO FUDOSAN SHIBA-KOEN TOWER,
2-11-1, Shiba-koen, Minato-ku, Tokyo

105-0011, Japan

[New Telephone / Fax]
Tel: (81)3-5843-8045 (Main Line)
Fax: (81)3-5843-8050

Thank you very much for your continued support and understanding.



